
             
             
             
             
             
             

               
                       
                 May 4, 2023, at 6:00 p.m.  

BOARD OF EDUCATION                         High School Library 

                                  Sargent School District  

                     7090 N. CR 2 E. 

                                    Monte Vista, Colorado 

 
 
Sargent School District RE33J Board Members may be attending a parent meeting on 
Thursday May 4, 2023, to discuss moving the 6th grade to the Junior High/High 
School building. The purpose of the meeting is for presentation of the possible move 
and to get public feedback. There will be no formal action taken at this 
meeting.  While notice is not required pursuant to C.R.S. 24-6-402, the board 
believes in transparency and therefore is providing this information regarding the 
event. 
 

 


